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COMMUNITY REGIONAL HERBARIUM VOLUNTEER PROGRAM 

361. Hon BARRY HOUSE to the minister representing the Minister for the Environment and 
Heritage:   

(1) Does the State Government support the community regional herbarium volunteer program?   

(2) What is the past and current level of funding?  

(3) Will the Government continue to fund the program?   

(4) If yes, will the Government increase or cut funding; and if so, by how much?  

(5) If no, why not?   

Hon KIM CHANCE replied: 

I thank the member for some notice of this question, which I answer on behalf of Hon Tom Stephens:  I have 
been advised that the Department of Conservation and Land Management requires more time to respond to this 
question.  I therefore request that the question be placed on notice.   
 


